
 

 
‘Make Every Minute 

Meaningful’  

Dear parents and carers,  

Spring is here and we’re all feeling the warmth and energy it brings. It’s 
been an incredible term so far and the whole Wellington team are so 
proud of how much the children have grown.  

This term, the children have been sharing a whole 
school text called ’The Midnight Fair’.  They have 
loved diving into the exciting story in English 
lessons and the creativity we've seen has been 
amazing. We will share some of their work in the 
next newsletter.  

Best wishes, Mrs Mark-Richards and Mrs Webb 

Key Dates  

March 

Friday 28th—7th March: Scholastic Book Fair—details to 
follow 

Thursday 6th: PTA disco  

Tuesday 11th: Class Photographs  

Wednesday 12th: Year 4 trip to Butser Farm  

Thursday 13th: Year 3 Roman Workshop  

W/C 17th March: Team Building and Friendship Week  

Wednesday 26th: Year R Arts and Craft Day 

Thursday 27th: Year 1 trip to RHS Wisley Gardens  

April 

Tuesday 1st: Year R trip to the Gordon Brown Centre  

Wednesday 2nd: PTA Easter Tombola Mufti Day  

Friday 4th: Last Day of Term 

Tuesday 22nd April: Children return to school.  

As always, please look at our other communications for any further 
information. 

World Book Day—Thursday 6th March 

You will have received a letter about world 
book day and how we are celebrating this 
year. 

This is a reminder that we are inviting the 
children to wear their pyjamas to school and bring their 
favourite book in keeping with our ‘Tuck in Tales’ theme. They 
must wear suitable shoes (not slippers) for the occasion.  

If you would like to share a photo of you and your child reading a 
bedtime story, we would love to share it with their class! 

Spring Disco— Thursday 6th 
March  

 

 

Year R, 1, and 2 @ 3:30-
4:30pm 

Year 3 and 4 @ 4:45-5:45pm 

Year  5 and 6 @ 6:00-7:00pm 



    

Wellington Has Got Talent! 

On Friday, we hosted the very first Wellington Has Got Talent at lunchtime. The children had 
signed up to perform on the bandstand to a packed audience. We enjoyed a wide variety of 

performances, including Kung Fu dancing, music-based dances and some fantastic singers! We 
can't wait to see what the children have in store for next week.  

Chick News (just for March—back to Duck News next month) 

Year 2 have thoroughly enjoyed watching the chicks hatch and grow. This process provides many 
learning opportunities. Children have had a hands-on science experience and have been able to 
discuss the life cycle of animals.  

 

 

 

‘They are very cute!. I 
have loved getting to see 
them grow,’ said a Zebra 

Class child. 

Very slowly, little cracks        
appeared on the eggs, and a 

beak would pop through. Once 
the shell was broken in two, a 

little, tired chick would emerge.  

There is so much talent at Wellington - they are all stars.  

Six eggs arrived and were 
kept very warm in an                    

incubator.   
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